
Dear Clients, Friends and Allies; 

Disability Rights Maine (DRM) wants you to know that during this difficult time our staff remains committed to our clients and protecting the rights of individuals with disabilities throughout Maine. We are aware that our clients may be at greater risk in times of crisis and may need access to advocates and lawyers. 

First and foremost, DRM's offices and phone lines are open. Many of our staff are working remotely in order to limit contact with one another but our administrative staff continue to answer phones and can direct you to the person you are calling for, or can set you up with an intake appointment if you need assistance and don't currently have an advocate. We are temporarily suspending walk-in and in person intake appointments. 

If you are currently working with one of our advocates or attorneys, they are available via telephone or email. If you have questions about their attendance at specific meetings, or any other questions, call DRM. If you need assistance from DRM, please contact our office by calling 800.452.1948 or via email to advocate@drme.org. 

Information about COVID-19 is rapidly evolving, as is how our local, state and national leaders respond. DRM will continue to assess the situation and make changes as necessary, so we encourage you to keep checking our website and Facebook pages, where we will post updates and resources as they become available. 

Thank you for your patience and understanding during this uncertain time. Stay safe.

Sincerely,

Kim Moody
Executive Director
